Office of the County Executive

Roane County Courthouse

April 5, 2017

Mr. Jay Mullis, Acting OREM Manager
Federal Building

200 Administration Road

PO Box 2001, EM90

Oak Ridge, TN 37830

Dear, Mr. Mullis.

A presentation has been made at the Oak Ridge Reservation Communities Alliance (ORRCA) meeting
regarding the Clinch River/Poplar Creek Outfalls. The ORRCA board members would like to bring this
presentation to your attention to ensure these items of concern are addressed with your Vision 2020
goals. Your colleague, David Adler, attended the ORRCA meeting and saw the presentation in its
entirety.

We are attaching a link to the presentation for your convenience. The link below should take you to the
online and interactive map titled: Clinch River/Poplar Creek Remediation.
https://www.arcgis.com/home/item.himl?id=6fbc360416¢845f492cfa98739975f12

Hover over the map to open it in the map viewer. You may then navigate the information on the
interactive map by manipulating the different layers of data under the "Content" tab on the far left side,
you can control how much data is displayed on the map at one time.

We hope this interactive map reveals the concerns of the citizens of Roane County and the City of Oak
Ridge regarding the health and beauty of their local rivers, streams, and creeks. We have further
recognized similar outfalls on the Clinch River adjacent to the East Tennessee Technology Park, although
they are not identified within this presentation.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter,

ote)

Ronald B. Woody
ORRCA Chairman
Roane County Executive
200 E. Race Street
Kingston, TN 37763
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